
From: geelsj@comcast.net 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Sat Apr 5 9:38 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
We are one of the 20 owners at the Imperial Lakes complex located at 2828 West Evan Hewes 
Highway and are opposed to  the placement of the powerlink that is proposed to parallel Evan 
Hewes.  We are opposed not only because of the asthics but also have health concerns  and also 
issues related to the impact of propery values. 
  
Please find an alternate route in the wide open spaces that are available in the Imperial Valley. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
John and Linda Geels 
2828 West Evan Hewes Hightway, #20 
Imperial, CA 92251 
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